Dear Members of the Dollard Executive Softball League,

My name is Bobby Leftakis, and I am proud to announce my candidacy for the position of League Registrar for the upcoming season.

Having played in this league for over 15 years, I've had the privilege of sharing the field with almost every player and team. I've built strong friendships and lasting memories that make this league feel like a second family to me. My passion for the DESL runs deep — this league has been a major part of my life, and I want to continue giving back to it in a meaningful way.

As someone who has experienced the league from every angle — as a player, captain, and teammate — I understand the importance of fairness, organization, and communication. I take pride in being a team player, always willing to step up, help others, and support my fellow board members to make things run smoothly for everyone.

If elected, I will bring commitment, transparency, and dedication to the Registrar role. I'll ensure that every player's experience in the league is as enjoyable and organized as possible. The DESL means a lot to me, and I'm ready to contribute my time and energy to help it continue thriving.

Thank you for your support and for the opportunity to serve a league that I truly love.

Sincerely, Bobby Leftakis Candidate for DESL Registrar